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2020 NAHU Capitol Conference
Early Bird Registration Deadline is Wednesday, December 4, 2019!
Click here to register before the registration fee increases.
February 24-26, 2020
Hyatt Regency Capitol Hill
Washington, DC

We look forward to record attendance. The conference will be one of the most important ever, so please register
early and be ready for an experience you won't forget.

Capitol Conference 2020 will be held February 24-26 at the Hyatt Regency on Capitol Hill. This is a unique and
inspiring meeting every year but we think you will agree that this year may be a game-changer. Be a part of helping
those important changes happen and join your NAHU colleagues from every part of the country as we gather in our
nation's capital and make a difference in the health-reform debate.

Click here to see who is attending Capitol Conference thus far. If you are not on the list, you are not registered.
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